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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, I offer
congratulations on the anniversary of Algeria’s independence.

The United States greatly appreciates its close friendship with Algeria, and
our nations have benefited from our efforts to advance shared interests of
security, prosperity, and economic growth. We look forward to further
deepening our bilateral cooperation and expanding the strong ties between the
American and Algerian people.

As you celebrate this important day, I extend my best wishes for the coming
year.
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